Sierra Vista High School Mountain Lion
Football

Head Coach: Tavita Seloti

Dear Community Business Leader,

[ am writing on behalf of the students, staff, and parents of the Sierra Vista High
School Football Team. In preparation for the 2019-2020 school year we are going to
be holding multiple team and family events to build community, family, and
tradition within our football family, as well as, raise money for football equipment,
uniforms, travel expenses to our out of state game and summer camp and
maintenance and upgrades to our field and weight room.

In order to offset the costs, we are going to be doing raffles, fundraisers, and will be
looking for local businesses to partner with us in order to make this happen. Your
contributions can be in the form of actual monetary donations or merchandise, gift
certificates for products or services. We are a non-profit organization and your
donations will be tax exempt. Upon receipt of your donation, you will receive a
thank you note with our tax ID number that will serve as your receipt for tax
purposes.

In return for your generosity, we will advertise and promote your business
throughout the football season in our football program. Additional advertisement
opportunities are also available. If you have any questions, or need any additional
information please call or email our school at the address below.

Tavita Seloti or Jennifer Dietz
8100 W. Robindale Rd.

Las Vegas, Nevada 89113
830-743-3347 or 808-464-8512
Sierravistafootball@gmail.com

On behalf of our students, staff, and parents, I thank you for taking the time to
consider our request.

Sincerely,
Tavita Seloti, Head Football Coach and Jennifer Dietz, Fundraising Coordinator
Sierra Vista High School

8100 W. Robindale Rd., Las Vegas, NV 89113
799-6820



